Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

Sept. 13,2010

Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Fred Stevens
Also in attendance Ryan and Lisa Kelly, 34 Lexington Rd.

The Board discussed packets for the Annual Meeting, October 27, Grafton Elementary
School.

The Board discussed the continuing problem of children waiting for the bus at the mail
box. The mail box is a high traffic area with limited visibility. The Board is concerned for
the safety of small children at this busy intersection during the morning commute.

A representative from the bus company and the superintendent of schools came on site to
review the possibility of moving the bus stop, It was agreed to move the bus stop to the
water shed except for the high school students, which currently wait for the bus at
Grafton Street.

The Board reviewed the request for a satellite dish at 35 Lex.

The Board discussed homeowner delinquencies.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday Oct.4 6 pm 5 Lex.



